
 

THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA at CHAPEL HILL 
The College of Arts and Sciences 

 
 Curriculum in Applied Sciences and Engineering  

3202 Venable Murray Hall, CB # 3300 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27599-3300 

  
 
 
October 22, 2012 

 

Bobbi Owen 

Senior Associate Dean for Undergraduate Education. 

 

Dear Dr Owen: 

 

We are currently planning to restructure the relationship between the Department of Biomedical 

Engineering and the Curriculum in Applied Sciences and Engineering (CASE).  As a result, we 

would like to eliminate two tracks in the CASE program: Computer Engineering and Materials 

Science. 

 

With this change, we would continue the above tracks for current students in the tracts; however, 

students would not be able to declare their major in either track, starting in fall 2013. 

 

The Biomedical Engineering track will remain as it currently is. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information. 

 

Sincerely, 

Nancy Allbritton, MD, PhD 

Chair, Curriculum of Applied Science and Engineering 


